This is a communication to the Public Safety Answering Points from the Executive Office of Public Safety
and Security and the State 911 Department regarding the sharing of critical information with first
responders.

As agreed to by the Massachusetts Department of Public Health, please be informed that effective
immediately, you are directed to share the information provided to you by your local board of health of
the addresses of persons who have been tested positive for COVID-19 with the Fire Chief of the
jurisdiction in which an address is located.

We are sending this email to multiple distribution lists so you may receive this communication more
than once. Thank you for your attention to this matter.



